
POST-CAMP RYLA PRESENTATIONS 

We highly recommend that your club invite the campers you 
sponsor to speak at one of your meetings prior to the start of 
the new school year about their positive experiences from 
camp. Many clubs in the District utilize 30-45 minutes for these 
presentations, which are cherished by Rotary members as 
some of the best meetings/speakers of the year. 

If you need a running slideshow for the presentation including 
pictures from the 2024 camp, please contact the District Chair 
for a download that can be utilized by your club (usually 
available within one week of the conclusion of the RYLA camps). 

We suggest mentioning these presentations during the 
interview period, so that your selected campers will be able to 
set aside the time from their busy schedules to come speak to 
your club. 

 


